
   

 

30th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The children have shown their great maths reasoning skills 

across the week. We have continued our learning with place 

value. In particular, we have been using number lines up to 1000. We have had the 

base 10 equipment out to show what 1, 10 or 100 more or less would look like. We 

ended the week with comparing objects up to 1000.  

 

In English, we have been continuing our work on character descriptions, looking 

particularly at the emperor. We then ended the week with looking at what most 

transformation stories need and boxing up our story.  

 

In topic, we became hunters and gatherers. We had to find our own food through 

hunting animals and gathering up fruits, nuts and plants. The children then sorted 

them into each season and tried to look at what meals we would be able to make 

with our findings.  

 

Please remember to bring your purple reading diaries and books into school on 

Fridays. This will enable us to change them and make sure they are still reading the 

correct levels.  

 

 

  We continue to ask that rucksacks are not brought into school as children only     

  need lunch boxes, reading diaries and books (Fridays) and a coat.  

  Don’t forget Monday we will be swimming and the children will need to bring a  

 named bag with swimming wear (one piece), towel, and swimming hat. Please   

 make sure all swimming kit is named.  

Our other PE day will be a Tuesday and children will need to come to school 

wearing their PE kit.  

 

Any queries or questions please email me or to schedule a phone call email me to 

book a convenient time. If it is anything urgent please email or call the office. 

poplar@watlington.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  
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